
 
 

Do you have an opinion about the 
AbilityOne Program and Wage Rates? 

Chicago Listening Session 
on the AbilityOne Program and the Payment of
Subminimum Wages to People with Disabilities 

Tuesday,
November 5, 2019 
4:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
Equip for Equality 
20 N. Michigan Ave. 
Suite 300 
Chicago, IL 60602 

Please RSVP at bit.ly/32AWzVs. If you need an 
acommodation, use the registration link or 
email NCDreport@ndrn.org by Oct. 28. 

The AbilityOne Program 
employs approximately 
45,000 people who are 
blind or have significant 
disabilities to produce 

goods or provide services 
for sale to, primarily, the 
Federal Government.  For 

more information on 
AbilityOne please go to: 

www.abilityone.gov 

The National Disability Rights Network (NDRN) is producing a report for the 
National Council on Disability (NCD) on the U.S.  AbilityOne program and 

the use of subminimum wage certificates by the program. NDRN wants to 
hear your opinion(s). Please attend this upcoming listening session. 

If you reside in Illinois, and would like to participate by phone, please 
e-mail NCDreport@ndrn.org to obtain the phone number. 
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